
Prayer request from Liz & Chris White in Spain: 

 

So far we don’t have an answer regarding the school situation. It’s a complicated one. 

Basically there are not enough places for Sam to go to Leo’s school. The head teacher 

is asking the education department to add a 3rd class but this is a higher level 

decision. The government in Granada is changing therefore there is a person leaving a 

position and a new person due to start on the 1st July. It is quite possible that this 

uncertain situation could continue over the summer. So we would appreciate your 

prayers as it is unsettling, particularly for Sam who doesn’t know where he’ll go to 

school in September.  

 

We had our last gathering last Saturday and although numbers were low a new couple 

came who we have met recently. Today went with them and another key couple to 

spend the day in the countryside. Please pray that God does something amazing in 

their lives, as they are all needing revelation of the living God. The summer holidays 

are long and keeping momentum is difficult, we want to see people growing during 

this time. 

 

Also the boys broke up for the 11 week summer holiday on Friday so a lot of grace & 

patience is required!! 

 

Thanks again, from a hot Granada! 
 


